
Minutes of the meeting of the SPS Committee – Thursday 16
th

 December 2010 

at 2 Sutton Close – John Crisp in the Chair 

 

1. Present – John Crisp, John Sutherland, Bill Egerton, Tony Bugler, John Bellis, Peter Riley.  

Apologies – Karen Phillips, Anne Dye, Louise Sheaves. 

 

2. Minutes 17
th

 Nov not tabled.    

 

3. Discussion on - An application has been submitted to the Licensing authority, for alcohol and music on some of the 

Northdown Farm land to the east of Sutton Road that was recently sold. Limited information can be found in the 

Weymouth & Portland Council licensing register (look for application 10/01491/LAPRE).  BE has provided the map 

showing the area.  

 

Decided that we should object to application with various aspects outlined – JS - details included in letter SPS 1352.  

 

Agreed a leaflet should be distributed to area – BE to produce. 

 

Agreed to inform councillors / MP / CPRE of our objections - JS 

 and Osmington - JC 

 

4. AOB.  JS advised that he had received a telephone call from Julie Pemberton advising that the hedge in the property at 

the end of White Horse Lane had been demolished.  Its existence was the reason for rejecting the planning application for 

development 08/274.  JS to check facts and advise Planning Dept.  

 
 

 
 

Minutes agreed and approved   _________________________  Date  _____________ 

http://www.weymouth.gov.uk/home.asp?sv=1353

